The duly warned meeting of the Planning Commission was electronically held by on July 8, 2020.

Trustees Present: Riki French, Chair, Jack Anderson, Charlie Aronovici, Peter Gallo, Dan Young and

Ken McPherson

Others: Carol Robertson, General Manager

Chair Riki French called the regular meeting to order at 6:14 p.m. and opened the floor for public comments. There were none.

Chair, Riki French and Jack Anderson discussed their initiate to work as a committee in order to secure funding for renovation of the French building. There was a consensus of support and Ken McPherson volunteered to serve with them.

There was a discussion of resident issues and concerns, to include speeding traffic, safety concerns during the summer with increased bikers and children. Riki discussed the new food compose regulations and options available to Village residents and businesses. There was a discussion of discovering resident's opinions regarding funding holiday decorations and development of the Elsa French Park, which has been funded entirely by grants and donations. There are needs that are unfunded at the present time.

There was an update on COVID impacts to staff and operations.

There being no further business, motion by Jack Anderson and second by Peter Gallo to adjourn the meeting at 6:48 p.m. The motion carried.

Riki French	Date	